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Solo Aging with Confidence ~ You Don't Need to Go it Alone

Aging solo can be liberating but it can also feel daunting. By taking proactive steps

and surrounding yourself with proper professional guidance, you can create your own

safety net.

Image

https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/65613/no-spouse-partner-or-kids-solo-agers-dont-need-go-it-alone
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/65613/no-spouse-partner-or-kids-solo-agers-dont-need-go-it-alone
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94156/extreme-heat-and-your-health


Extreme Heat and Your Health

Extreme heat is defined as summertime temperatures that are much hotter and/or
humid than average. There can be health effects so it's important to know the signs
and symptoms of heat-related illnesses.
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https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94156/extreme-heat-and-your-health
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94156/extreme-heat-and-your-health
https://seniornavigator.org/virginia-senior-housing-finder


Virginia Senior Housing Finder

Need help understanding and simplifying senior housing? Use the Virginia Senior
Housing Finder to explore senior housing options and supports including independent
living, assisted living, memory care, veteran homes, and nursing facilities.
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https://seniornavigator.org/virginia-senior-housing-finder
https://seniornavigator.org/virginia-senior-housing-finder
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94116/sun-bucks-summer-ebt


SUN Bucks Grocery Benefits for Kids

SUN Bucks is a new grocery benefit available across most of the U.S. Families with
eligible school-aged children can get $120 per child to buy groceries during the
summer. SUN Bucks may have a different name depending on your location.
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https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94116/sun-bucks-summer-ebt
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/94116/sun-bucks-summer-ebt
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/62581/10-ways-love-your-brain


10 Ways to Love Your Brain

Positive, everyday actions can make a difference in brain health, even lowering the

risk of cognitive decline. Incorporate these habits into your life to help maintain a

healthy brain. Take charge of your brain health today — it's never too early or too late

to start.
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What is Ask an Expert?

Not sure where to turn? Let us help guide you! Ask an Expert is an exciting feature
that allows you to email us a question so you can receive information, resources,
and services to take the next step forward. 
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https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/62581/10-ways-love-your-brain
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/62581/10-ways-love-your-brain
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/93906/what-ask-expert
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/93906/what-ask-expert
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/67146/helping-family-and-friends-understand-alzheimers-disease


Helping Family and Friends Understand Alzheimer's Disease

When you learn someone has Alzheimer’s you may wonder how to tell family and
friends. There’s no single right way, so when the time seems right, be honest and
use this as a chance to educate them about Alzheimer’s.

About

We're Here to Help You Navigate Your Journey

Since 2001 VirginiaNavigator and our family of websites has been the trusted
nonprofit resource for older adults, people with disabilities, veterans, and their
caregivers and families. Search our resource directory of 26,000 programs and
services to connect with local, statewide, and national resources to help you
navigate your journey. Whether you are an older adult looking for social
engagement, a veteran searching for job resources, a person with a disability
seeking reliable transportation, or a caregiver looking for health and wellness
support, we're here to help you find the support you need.

Senior Resources

Find Resources for You

https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/67146/helping-family-and-friends-understand-alzheimers-disease
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/article/67146/helping-family-and-friends-understand-alzheimers-disease


Search for helpful resources to meet your needs. Find articles, books and guides,
links, apps, and videos.

Find Resources for You

Aging Well
Caregiving
Community
Financial
Housing
Legal
Transportation

Stay Connected

Follow Us

vn Facebook    
vn LinkedIn    
vn Vimeo    
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https://seniornavigator.org/aging-well
https://seniornavigator.org/caregiving
https://seniornavigator.org/community
https://seniornavigator.org/financial
https://seniornavigator.org/housing
https://seniornavigator.org/legal
https://seniornavigator.org/transportation
https://www.facebook.com/VirginiaNavigator/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/virginianavigator/
https://vimeo.com/virginianavigator


Share Your Story
If we've helped you connect with helpful resources and support, please share your
story. 

Ask an Expert

Caregiver Tech Tool Finder

Sign Up for Our Newsletter

View Upcoming Events

Partner With Us

Donate to Support Our Mission

Explore the Caregiver Tech Tool Finder

The Caregiver Tech Tool Finder provides a curated list of the best apps, websites,
wearables and other tech tools for caregivers.

Learn More

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PLCH3FP
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/ask-an-expert
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/caregiver-tech-tool-finder-sn
https://secure.everyaction.com/4a4eQ0YdpEeXxIjm1WXFeg2
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/community-calendar
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/sponsor-and-partnership-opportunities
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/donate-or-sponsor
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/tech_tool/explore


Current and Past Partners
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https://www.aarp.org/
https://www.bathcountyva.gov/
https://www.brandywinerealty.com/
https://www.carilionclinic.org/
https://www.chesterfield.gov/
https://www.cta.tech/Who-We-Are/CTA-Foundation
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https://www.cta.tech/Who-We-Are/CTA-Foundation
https://www.dars.virginia.gov/
https://drpt.virginia.gov/
http://www.dinwiddieva.us/
https://www.dominionenergy.com/our-company/customers-and-community/charitable-foundation
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/
https://www.fcva.us/
https://www.genworth.com/about-us/social-responsibility/genworth-foundation.html
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https://www.genworth.com/about-us/social-responsibility/genworth-foundation.html
https://www.goochlandva.us/
https://www.graysoncountyva.com/
https://www.inova.org/
https://www.institutephi.org/
http://king-george.va.us/
https://leadingagevirginia.org/
https://www.iamparagon.com/
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View All Partners and Sponsors
,
,
,
View PDF

https://www.iamparagon.com/
https://www.princegeorgecountyva.gov/
https://www.truist.com/
https://v4development.com/
https://www.vcuhealth.org/community-memorial-hospital
https://www.vhcf.org/
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/seniornavigator-our-partners-and-sponsors
https://dinwiddie.seniornavigator.org/print/pdf/node/90020

